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Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 4:48 PM

To: ‘laura@rthicksconsult.com’

Cc: Goetze, Phillip, EMNRD; Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD
Subject: RE: Bowen SWD

Laura Parker,

Thanks for sending along the Resubmittal of the Bowen SWD application. The new format is indeed easier to review, so
thanks for that. The updated application can be reviewed under Administrative order SWD-2356.

The Division is not aware of the XTO protest, but will follow up with them to make sure.
Thanks and let us know if you have any additional questions.

Regards,

Dylan Rose-Coss

Petroleum Specialist

Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive
Santa Fe, New Mexico 87505

(505) 476-3477




Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

From: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 9:09 AM

To: Rose-Coss, Dylan H, EMNRD

Subject: FW: [EXT] RE: Bowen SWD

Attachments: BowenPackage_Resubmittal_12.12.19.pdf

From: laura@rthicksconsult.com <laura@rthicksconsult.com>

Sent: Friday, December 13, 2019 8:10 AM

To: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD <KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us>
Cc: r@rthicksconsult.com

Subject: [EXT] RE: Bowen SWD

Kathleen,
Sorry for the delay in sending this.

We have improved our data format in our SWD permit applications, to be easier to read and interpret, so | have made
some minor changed in this application to simplify administrative review. This involved changing data regarding
affected persons from the AOR of 2 miles, to 1 mile; updating C108 section V and indexes to more accurately reflect
information presented on plates and tables; presenting affected person (lessee/lessor and surface owner) information in
a complied Table 2 which is much easier to read. All affected persons in 1 mile AOR have been notified, the actual
notifications were mailed to all in 2 mile radius so more than required were notified. No technical data has been revised
with this submission.

| also wanted to let you know that XTO advised us that they were protesting this SWD. To my knowledge, we did not
receive any information from NMOCD regarding this protest, and you may not have a record of this protest.

Please let me know that you received, | did reduce file size.

Laura Parker

R T Hicks Consultants
Durango Office
505-270-8647

From: Murphy, Kathleen A, EMNRD <KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us>
Sent: Wednesday, December 11, 2019 9:14 AM

To: laura@rthicksconsult.com

Subject: Bowen SWD

Laura,
Did you send me the Bowen SWD application? | think that’s where we left it?

Kathleen Murphy
Petroleum Specialist - Advanced



Engineering Bureau

New Mexico Oil Conservation Division
1220 South St. Francis Drive

Santa Fe, New Mexico

Direct: 505.476.3467

Email: KathleenA.Murphy@state.nm.us






